
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

 Looking ahead: 

Mr. O’Melia &
Mrs. Verwey

Dear Parents and Guardians,
We are delighted to announce a special evening
event, the "Comets Show the Light," scheduled
for December 14th from 5:00 to 6:30 pm. This
unique experience is a walk-through adventure
featuring dazzling light displays created by our
talented students. Join us for an enchanting
evening filled with creativity as our students
showcase their artistic brilliance. We look forward
to sharing this magical experience with you!

Week of: December 4th-8th, 2023
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 A note from the from the office: 

 Follow us :

 Parent Checklist: 

@quakerroadps

@roadquaker

School Lunches (Pizza/Patty’s)
purchase on School Cash Online

Food Donations for the Hope Centre 

 Donations continue this week for Hope
Centre

French Immersion Information
session 

Plan outfit for Plaid Day on Friday

Plaid Day-Wear anything Plaid



 Special Night for Quaker
 Community: 

Following the event  there will be tickets for
sale for some of the creations students are

making. 
Take a look at a sample!

There will be cookies for sale at our  
Comets Show the Light event.

Proceeds from cookie sales cover
costs from the event 

Recommended visitation
times will be sent out on

Friday. 


